OFFICE OF
GENERAL EISENHOVWER

Lowry Air Force BRase
Denver, Colorado
26 fugust 1950

Dear Amon:

By coincidence, Mr., Richardson called me today. I

told him that because of a change in family plans,

i.e., John returning to New York earlier than expected,
Barbara leaving in a hurry in order to visit with her
father in Chicago, the General's commitment to keynote

a Crusacde for Freedom drive, and an unprecedented mea-
sure of official and university mail, make it impossible
for the General to accept your gracicus invitiation to
spend somitime at your ranch near Gunrison. I assure
you that He is far more disappointed than anyone.

I suspect that I will be seeing you in November, when
the General will be in Houston and Lubbock. Your Dad
was instrumental in getting him to visit Lubbock, I
will be in touch with you long before then. Thanks
for your note.

With warm regard.

Cordially,

L. Schulz
t Col., Aide de Camp

Vr. Amon Carter, Jr.
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas



